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Hot Chili - Request for Trading Halt 

 

 

Attention, 

Jill Hewitt 

Senior Advisor (Issuers, Perth) 

Australian Securities Exchange 

 

Dear Jill, 

 

Hot Chili Limited (ASX:HCH) would like to request a trading halt for pre-open, Monday the 4th of August 

2014.  Hot Chili is requesting the trading halt in order to complete a material agreement.  The Company 

does not know of any reason why the request for a trading halt would not be granted. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Christian Easterday 

Managing Director 

Hot Chili Limited 

 

 

http://www.hotchili.net.au/

